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Enriched Childhood Education In Carrolluwood







School News & Upcoming Dates








Great Beginning


Our first few weeks of school at Bowman have gone smoothly.  Our students are adjusting to their classroom routines, renewing old friendships and forming new ones.  A year of fun-filled, educational experiences is well underway!





�


Open House


For safety reasons, Bowman Academy will not hold it’s traditional Open House event on campus, but instead will host virtual meetings.  Families will have an opportunity to see their child’s classroom, learn about all the amazing things their child has been doing while at school, and meet other families.  More information with meeting links will be sent at a later time.





The Open House is a separate event from the Individual Parent Conference which will be held in October.





Car Tags


Please contact the office if you need additional car tags for your child.  It is very helpful that families utilize these tags so that we can speed up dismissal.  We have plenty for parents and grandparents!


 


�





School Pictures


LifeTouch Studios will take individual student portraits and classroom photos on Monday, 11/9 – Wednesday, 11/11.  Proofs and purchase information will be sent home for review following the photos. There is no need to pre-order. Please contact the office if you have any questions. 





Parents’ Club Information








Calendar


Monday, 9/7 


Labor Day Holiday – No School





Wednesday, 9/16 & 


Thursday, 9/17  


“Virtual” Open House


9/16 – Mrs. Johnson  6pm


9/16 – Ms. Emily  6pm


9/16 – Ms. Carol MWF 6pm


9/17 – Ms. Carol T/TH 6pm


9/17 – Ms. Susan 6pm


9/17 – Ms. Jackie 6pm


9/17 – Ms. Mary 6pm





�


 








Parents’ Club


The Bowman Academy Parents’ Club sponsors several major fundraisers during the school year, such as the Fall Festival, Cookie Dough Sale and Scholastic Bookfair.  Without parent support and participation, these events would not be possible. The proceeds from these events are used to purchase items for the school that directly benefit the students.  We are in process of finalizing details on installing a shade structure for our back playground which will also house a new outdoor classroom.  








The Parents’ Club works to support the school as well as, host events that provide opportunities for students and families to get together outside of school. Some of these events will be put on hold at this time.  However, they will be sending out information very soon with information on how to become involved.





We are happy to have Joanna Ahmadian, Kelsey Brink, and Monica Illas acting as our Parents’ Club Co-Chairs again this year.  They make a fantastic team!  You may email them at Bowmanparentsclub @gmail.com.

















